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GOLDEN OCALA

« GOLF & EQUESTRIAN CLUB »
February 27, 2009

Mr. John Paglia

Florida Express Environmental
PO Box 5098

Ocala, FL 34478

Dear. Mr. Paglia,

On behalf of the Golden Ocala Golf and Equestrian Club Board of Directors, I would like
to thank you for a job well done. We have been very pleased with your attentive and
professional service. Your equipment is very attractive and well maintained and your
employees are very courteous to our residents. Thanks for all you do to keep Golden
Ocala such a beautiful place to live. Keep up the good work!
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